University of Louisville Staff Senate

Vice Chair's Report

Tuesday, March 14, 2023

Meetings Attended

2/15 Policy and Economic Development Meeting

2/28 Staff Senate EC Meeting

3/9 Staff Senate EC Special Meeting

No new Shared Governance meetings, though that isn't unexpected, as we were expecting a little delay as the provost role chairing it passed from Dr. Bradley to Dr. Gonzalez.

The biggest news was in the Staff Senate EC talking with other constituencies and determining to draft a statement in support of our Trans Community on campus to present to our members.

I hope you all are enjoying this Spring Break time, and I know for many of our staff, it doesn't lessen the amount of work we do. So know how much I appreciate all the work we all do to make our University a great place for people to come and learn and work. I can't say enough about the tireless efforts of our staff.

Submitted by, Kevin Ledford, Vice Chair